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CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2019-03 
 

 

Reinstatement of ULC/ORD-C1349, Guide for the Investigation of LP-Gas 
Vaporizers 

 

To:  Members of the Advisory Council of Underwriters Laboratories of Canada & Others Interested 
 

 
 
This is in continuation to Bulletin 2018-11 wherein a decision was made to withdraw ULC/ORD-C1349-13. Subsequent 
to the release of the March 10th, 2018 bulletin, ULC, through the reaffirmation balloting process, have reinstated 
ULC/ORD-C1349-13 (R2018), Guide for the Investigation of LP-Gas Vaporizers.  
 
In consideration of input received from the Regulatory Authorities and product manufacturers, ULC initiated an action 
on June 29th 2018 to have the subject ORD reinstated on an interim basis while awaiting the development and 
publication of a new Standard.  The  reinstatement of the ORD was approved by IGAC on August 2nd, 2018. This 
bulletin, therefore, formalizes the reinstatement of ULC/ORD-C1349-13 (R2018).  
 
This Certification Bulletin may be forwarded to others who may have an interest in this document.  
 
Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Mr. Gunsimar Paintal at +416.288.2217 or by email at: 
Gunsimar.Paintal@ul.com.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Underwriters Laboratories of Canada Inc.  

 
 

 

 

Gunsimar Paintal 
Regional Manager  - Accreditations & Compliance 
ULC Mark Program Owner 
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